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CC Mike, Cabinet members: 
 
Club visitations including Inductions, Celebrations, Club activities 
 
Attended two the Delaware Lions Club meetings. They are very open to 
ideas to help grow the club. Very enthusiastic officers. Assigned PDG 
Debbie Luttrell as Guiding Lion. VDG Carl and Lion Stu continue to 
support the club as well.  
 
Reached out to Southwestern City Schools, Dr Jamie Lusher, Deputy 
Superintendent, about starting a Leo Club- meeting scheduled for 
February 19th.  
 
Continuing to plan District Convention with a very dedicated 
committee. Hoping to continue to grow our conventions. 
 
Attending growth workshops set up by Lions of the United States and 
brought to us by GMT coordinator Lion Tim Kershner. A lot of it has 
been repeated. Some new information.  
 
Lion Paul Hogrell resigned as S & H Chair. PDG Dave Luttrell agreed to 
accept the position. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
DG Toni Gray 
 
 
 


